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Partner Floyd Mandell Quoted in the Chicago Tribune about 
Online User Reviews of Businesses
February 23, 2007

Floyd A. Mandell, Co-Chair of the Firm's Intellectual Property Practice, was quoted in a Chicago 
Tribune article about the growing impact of reviews of restaurants and other businesses (“Everyday 
Critics Flex Their Muscle,” February 21, 2007).
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